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Hi David

Please see link to further third party correspondence regarding the Bight Petroleum Pty Ltd 3D
Marine Seismic Survey EP from Kangaroo Island Council.

For your consideration during the assessment on this EP.

Regards,
Raquel

Raquel Carter has sent you a link to "Letter - KI Council to CEO - Bight Petroleum Environment
Plan" from Objective.
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